
From: NEAL MADDEN [mailto:nealmadden@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2015 1:37 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210 – AB32 
 
For what it is worth: 
I support this bill and feel strongly that it should be required that advisors always act in 
the fiduciary interest of their client. If anything the wording should be stronger and 
precise that the advisor provide a written signed statement to every client prior to any 
recommendations period. 
Neal Madden 
Pawcatuck, CT 
 


